Dear Members:

The objectives of the Texas Asphalt Pavement Association (TXAPA) are to promote the use of and improve the quality of asphalt pavements, to maintain good relationships between members and public bodies, to encourage high professional standards and to enhance the standing of asphalt paving in the construction industry.  To this end TXAPA members have proven over and over that they are dedicated to quality and that they believe in order to achieve high quality it is important to be partners in quality with the owner entities of the asphalt paving projects that our companies construct.  A big part of promoting the above objectives, as well as, the dedication to quality has been TXAPA’s award programs.  
Currently TXAPA offers two award programs that both emphasize the partnership TXAPA has with TxDOT.  First there is the QC/QA Technician Awards Program which in 2012 will be entering its fourth year.  This program is quickly becoming a very popular program.  Next there is the highly successful TxDOT/TXAPA Quality Asphalt Pavement Awards Program which will be entering its 15th year in 2012.  Over the past 14 years 440 projects have been nominated for Quality Paving Awards.  Due to the success of this program the attendees from the2011 Strategic Planning Session proposed expanding the Quality Pavement Award Program to owner entities such as cities, counties, regional mobility authorities, developers, etc.   
2011 marked the first year for the expansion of the Quality Asphalt Pavement Awards Program.  Big Creek Construction, Ltd along with the owners, the City of Killeen and the Robert Gray Army Airfield, won the first award given to a project that had an owner entity other than TxDOT.  This project competed against a City of Waco airport project that was also paved by Big Creek Construction, Ltd.  
In 2012 I would like to see more awards given to projects built for owners such as cities, counties, regional mobility authorities, developers, etc.  I know our members proudly pave county roads, city streets, municipal airports, race tracks, test tracks, etc.  Let’s make an effort to recognize these quality paving projects.  In order to do this look through your paving projects that finished in 2011, and pick one or two that you feel may represent the high quality paving that your company performs.  
Please use the attached TXAPA Quality Asphalt Pavement Awards Nomination Form to submit your nominations.  If you have any questions please contact David Kopp, Director of Business Relations, at (512) 312-2099 or send him an email at dkopp@texasasphalt.org.  Mr. Kopp will work with you to insure your nominee makes it to the TXAPA Awards Committee for evaluation.  

In closing I would like to remind your company to work with TxDOT to nominate projects for the TxDOT/TXAPA Quality Asphalt Pavement Awards Program.  In addition I urge your company to look through your 2011 completed projects for nominees for the Quality Asphalt Pavement Awards Program which will recognize your company and all of the owner entities that we all work with throughout the year.  
I look forward to seeing your Quality Paving Award nominations.









Sincerely,









Derek Angel

